
Kari on board while Shaylen
returns  for  Stewart’s
Melville Cricket Club

Stewart’s  Melville  Cricket  Club
have  welcomed  Kari  Carswell  on
board as a women’s team coach.

Kari previously had a role as Head
of Woman’s Cricket at Middlesex and
MCC, and has now taken up her new
role at Inverleith.
Kari will work alongside Hannah Short to continue the growth
and success of the woman’s and girls’ section.

Someone who is becoming part of the furniture at Stewart’s
Melville is Shaylen Pillay who is returning for a sixth season
as overseas professional.

Stewart’s Melville are due to open their Eastern Premiership
campaign on Saturday 4 May at home to Falkland.
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